
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 23, 2018 
 

Item 31, Report No. 18, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on May 23, 2018. 
 
 
 

31 DEPUTATION – MS. SHERNETT MARTIN SEEKING COUNCIL 
RECOGNITION OF THE UNITED NATIONS DECLARATION OF 
INTERNATIONAL DECADE FOR PEOPLE OF AFRICAN DESCENT 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1) That the deputation by Ms. Shernett Martin, Executive Director, 
Vaughan African Canadian Association, be received and 
referred to staff; 

2) That the Council of the City of Vaughan recognizes the 
International Decade for People of African Descent as declared 
by United Nations; and 

3) That C16, presentation material titled “The United Nations 
Declaration – The Decade for People of African Descent”, be 
received. 

 
 




